
 
 

DATE:       May 26, 2022 

TO:           Citrus College Employees 

FROM:     Greg Schulz, Ed.D., Superintendent/President 

RE:           Spring 2022 Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Employee Survey  

 

Dear Colleagues: 
 
Diversity, equity, and inclusion are at the core of Citrus College's mission, vision, and 
values. As such it is important that not only our students feel seen, heard, and valued, 
but that employees do as well. Therefore, I invite you to take the Spring 2022 Diversity, 
Equity, and Inclusion Employee Survey.  
 
This was developed thanks to the input and efforts of our DEI Task Force. The survey 
aims to gain a better understanding of the employee experience in terms of diversity, 
equity, and inclusion at Citrus College. Your feedback about your experience is critical 
to making continuous improvements to the college culture and campus environment for 
current and prospective employees. 
 
The survey link will be active until Friday, June 3, 2022. Thank you in advance for your 
participation. 
 
Link to Employee DEI Survey: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SP22_DEI_EmployeeSurvey  
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